
Silver Lake Water District Meeting held on the 23rd day of May, 
1973, at 2210 132nd St. s. E. • Everett. 

Attendance: Colllmissioners: 
mg:ineer: 
Supt.: 

Charles c. Fisher, 
Arnold Kegel 
Roy Heisel 

Jake Michel, Leo Nelson 

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 P. M. by Chairman Fisher. 
Minutes of the May 9th meeting were read, approved and signed. 

Financial statements were distributed for period ending April 30. 

A letter was read from the League of Women Voters concerning 
Initiative #276, 

Copy of a work order from Ruskin Fisher & Associates was discussed. 
This work order pertains to the updating of the 1964 Comprehensive Plan. 
Engineer Kegel estimates that the cost for this updating would be approxi­
mately $3,000.00 plus printing. 

Supt. Heisel gave a report on the National Convention he attended the 
past week in Las Vegas. 

Chairman Fisher brought up the issue of employees' vacations. He 
felt tha.t vacations should be graduated with the number of yea.rs of service. 

~,, This li'ill be researched and discussed at a later date. 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 


